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NEW BUSINESS ± Senior 

Leadership Team Enrollment 

Management Retreat 

 Dr. Borowicz stated that the Senior Leadership Team spent a lot of time on the 

financial end of things and discussing best practices at their recent enrollment retreat. 

She is planning to have another retreat sometime this summer to continue the work 

that has been started. The team has embraced the idea of moving forward with ideas 

and she believes the College will be pleased to see that we have used their feedback.  

 

NEW BUSINESS ± 

Administrators Breakfast ± 

April 5, 2016 

 Dr. Borowicz reviewed the agenda for the K-12 Administrators Breakfast. She noted 

we are hoping to strengthen are partnerships with area K-12 and boost enrollment out 

of our area high schools.  

 

Mr. Johnson stated the College hosted an Education Summit on campus with 

counselors, school board members, and administrators that included a guest speaker on 

common core. The event was well received.  

 

NEW BUSINESS ± Direct 

Dialed Numbers 

 Mr. Fuss provided information on direct dialed numbers. Staff will be assigned a 

direct dialed number that can be used both on and off campus. They will also continue 

to have their extensions available as well and will not need to reprint business cards or 

letterhead until they are replacing what they have on hand. With hands-free 

technology, this change will make it much easier for individuals to call the College.  

 

NEW BUSINESS ± 

Foundation Departmental 

Grants 
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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

�FRQW¶G� 
•ICCTA/ICCCP Meetings, Lombard, IL (March 10-13, 2016) 

•Presentation with Bob Johnson at ICCTA Meeting (Mar 11) 

• Dr. Sam, Elgin Community College (Mar15) 

•Tom Crouch & Dr. Horn (Mar 15) 

•Enrollment Retreat – Senior Leadership Team (Mar 21) 

•BOT Executive Committee Meeting (Mar 22) 

•Career Etiquette Day Luncheon (Mar 22) 

•Opportunity House (Mar 23) 

•NIU Transfer Agreement Signing (Mar 24) 

•Terry & Sherrie Martin (Mar 31) 

•Phil Gerner (Apr 4) 

•Administrators Breakfast (Apr 5) 


